Dr. Meredith J. Sprunger 307 Plymouth St. Culver, Indiana

Dear Dr. Sprunger:

Thanks for remembering to send us your condensation and catechism for the youngsters. I like it very much, and so do the rest of the folks to whom I have given the extra copies. I am unable to offer any suggestions, but return a copy to you with what few little points I noticed.

We are working hard on the index, and hope to send it to press sometime early this summer.

With all best wishes, I am

Sincerely,

William S. Sadler

WSS/ar